
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 9:00:04 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Caralea Hopingardner
Submission Time: Nov 11 2020 8:31AM
Email: cj.temp.id@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-850-3281
Address: 2229 S Latah St
Boise, ID 83705

Name of Utility Company: Suez Water

Case ID: SUZ-W-20-02

Comment: "The September 2020 application by Suez Water to increase its rates to customers 
by 22.3% is not only outrageous but also unconscionable. Right now, while COVID-19 is still 
ravaging our the State of Idaho, people are struggling with economic and financial difficulties. 
Some families are struggling to put food on the table and a roof over their heads and Suez 
wants to add to their financial difficulties. Even in better economic times, an increase of 22%
is still not acceptable. I live on the bench in Boise and its residents have struggled for years 
with brown water and water quality issues. In truth, Suez should be reducing its rates for some 
neighborhoods due to ongoing water quality concerns."
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